

The Royal Canadian Legion

BEAVER VALLEY (ONT. NO. 281) BRANCH P.O. BOX 268 CLARKSBURG, ONTARIO NOH 1JO

October 4, 2024

Dear Sir/Madam:

The Royal Canadian Legion, Branch 281 would like you to accept this letter as our personal invitation to you or your business/organization to join us at our Remembrance Day Service at the Jack Acres Memorial Cenotaph Park on November 11, 2024 at 11:00 AM or at Ravenna Cenotaph at 1:00 PM.

In previous years, you or your business/organization has laid a wreath at the Cenotaph Service on November 11th. If you would like to have a wreath laid on Remembrance Day this year, we ask for a minimum donation of \$40.00 to cover the cost of refurbishing the wreaths. This increase, the first for many years, is necessary because the new biodegradable wreaths have a shorter life and need more frequent replacement.

Wreaths will be laid during the ceremony; if you wish to take part in the wreath laying, please supply the name and contact details of your designated representative prior to Fri 1st Nov 2024.

Please mail your donation to the address above marked Poppy Fund and if you have any questions feel free to contact me.

Yours truly

Steve Gorton
Poppy Chair
RCL Branch 281 Beaver Valley
gortons@rogers.com
705-888-5776